
HOWARD COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND ZONING
3430 Courthouse Drive • EUicott City/ Maryland 21043 • 410-313-2350

Voice/Relay

Valdis Lazdins/ Director FAX 410-313-3467

July 24, 2018

Alexander Adams, Trustee
PO Box 358
Glenelg, MD 21737

RE: WP-18-109 Countryside Doggy Daycare

Dear Sir/Madam:

The Director of the Department of Planning and Zoning considered your request for an alternative
compliance from the Howard County Subdivision and Land Development Regulations.

As of the date of this letter, the Planning Director denied your request for an alternative compliance of
Section 16.116(a) and Section 16.120(b)(4).

Denial was based on the following reasons:

1. The applicant failed to meet the July 5, 2018 deadline to submit a revised plan and additional information, as
requested in a letter from DPZ dated May 21, 2018.

A request for reconsideration can be submitted to the Department of Planning & Zoning within 30 days
of the date of this letter. After 30 days, requests for reconsideration will require a new petition for alternative
compliance and payment of fees in accordance with the adopted fee schedule. If you have any questions, please
contact Eric Buschman at (410) 313-2350 or email at ebuschman(%howardcountvmd.aov.

Sincerely,

^^us^,^
Kent Sheubrooks, Chief
Division of Land Development
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